
BFP Vertical Openings Study Group of the  
ICC Code Technology Committee (CTC) 

- MEETING NOTICE - 
The next meeting of the CTC Balanced Fire Protection Vertical Openings Study Group will be:  

 
April 14 – 15, 2008 

Underwriters Laboratories, Inc. 
333 Pfingsten Road 

Northbrook, IL 60062 
 

April 14:  1:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
April 15:  8:00 am – 3:00 pm 
Note: The CTC will not be meeting. 
 
UL will be hosting the meeting. They have suggested the following hotels – be sure to ask for the 
Underwriters Laboratories rate.  
 Hyatt Deerfield: (847) 945 – 3400 
 Courtyard by Marriott: (847) 940 - 8222 
 
The tentative agenda includes: 

- Review of code changes FS 118, FS 161, FS 162 – 07/08 
- Determine Vertical Opening position  
- Develop Public Comment(s) which represents the position of the VO Study Group for CTC 

consideration  
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ON THE CTC’S  AREA OF STUDY ENTITLED  BALANCED FIRE 
PROTECTION BE SURE TO VISIT THE CTC WEBSITE AT: 
 
http://www.iccsafe.org/cs/cc/ctc/Balanced.html
 
This meeting is open to the public. If you plan on attending the meeting, please contact Richard N. 
Walke at UL: Richard.N.Walke@US.UL.com 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

                                               

 

   

Mike Pfeiffer, P.E. 
Committee Secretary 
Vice President, Codes & 
Standards Development 
Chicago District Office 
(888) ICC - SAFE X 4338 
Fax (708) 799-0320 
e-mail: mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org
March  14, 2008 
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